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As a lifelong Oregonian and taxpayer, I heavily oppose SB 210. As a disabled 

Oregonian, the requirement to go in person for pulling would a danger to my health 

and safety. It would prevent me or make it more difficult for me to exercise my 

constitutional right to vote in elections as a legal US citizen. This would affect millions 

of Oregonians, including the elderly, the disabled, the underrepresented, and in 

general the Public, who have difficulty getting days off to vote. This is in fact, voter 

suppression in a state that has a long history of voter equity by allowing mail in 

voting. Upending that would be affront to voting rights in our beautiful state. Please 

oppose SB 210!  


